Neighbourhood Planning Applications

Neighbourhood Planning meeting

Current applications

The Northumberland National Park Authority (NNPA) is consulting on one application for the designation of a
neighbourhood area. The application shows the area in which Tarset and Greystead Parish Council intend to use
the neighbourhood planning powers arising from the Localism Act 2011 and the supporting neighbourhood planning
regulations. Representations should consider whether the neighbourhood area being proposed is appropriate to be
designated.

Tarset and Greystead Parish straddles the Northumberland National Park boundary and as a consequence has two
Local Planning Authorities. NNPA’s decision will only relate to the part of the part of the proposed neighbourhood
area which is in the National Park. The remaining part of the parish lies within Northumberland County Council
(NCC) and the decision as to whether to designate that part of the Parish will be considered by that authority.

The application letters and maps can be viewed below:-
e

A_pplication Letter (PDF download)
=

I\Tap (PDF download)
Alternatively, the documents can be viewed at the NNPA Headquarters in Hexham during normal working hours.
The consultation for the part of Tarset and Greystead’s proposed neighbourhood area lying within NCC’s area will

be made available on their website ...
http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Default.aspx?page=15386#ApplicationsforNeighbourhoodAreaDesignation.

Representations on the Tarset and Greystead Parish Council application should be submitted no later than Monday,
March 18, 2013.

Please make representations in writing to neighbourhoodplan@nnpa.org.uk or to:
Planning, Conservation and Communities, Northumberland National Park Authority, Eastburn, South Park,
Hexham, Northumberland NE46 1BS.

Notes

The designation of a neighbourhood area is the first formal stage in preparing a neighbourhood plan (see the
Neighbourhood Planning Regulations 2012).

Parish and Town Councils are able to continue work on their neighbourhood plan while the proposed geography of
the neighbourhood area is being determined.
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